
January 14, 1958

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
dalnutport, Pa.

Dear Sir:

This is to confirm and verify your letter of Jan. 20, 1958 and the

reception of station Wall/. Your program listed corresponds with our

station logs.
Thank you very much for your interest and time in writing

to us.

Sincerely

Frederick
ittla e'ar,d

Eckardt


